Dear Chairman McColley, Vice Chair Schuring, Ranking Member Martin, and members of the committee,

I am writing you in opposition to HB 434. The energy production proposed in this bill is not costeffective, harms people and the environment, is expensive for taxpayers, and is not a renewable solution. Our energy investments should be in clean, renewable sources.

I have lived in Ohio my entire life and it saddens me greatly to see our legislators supporting energy initiates that do not provide a real solution to meet energy needs that benefit everyone. It is time for Ohio to take the lead and do what is right for the citizens and the environment and support clean, renewable technologies.

Sincerely,

Ann Marie Condo

Columbus, Ohio